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To Whom It May Concern:

In regards to the new water management by the EQC please do not let a couple of
disgruntled Jandowners ruin the industry for the rest of us. We all live and work in this
community and it is a big part of our lives. It does not affect just the CBM or the
landowners; it will affect the whole entire community. Not only does if affect the job
market; it affects the revenue of the county and state, the realtors, the other landowners,
the schools, and businesses that are supported by this industry.

As a landowner with the lack of moisture in this area over that last couple of years I
think the value of the water being put into reservoirs, treated or reinjected by the
companies shows that they are willing to try and help with this problem. As an employee
of a CBM company I have seen and heard them try and work with the landowners to
develop a solution for all concerned in regards to right of ways, roads, livestock watering,
etc.

This is ot a fly by night operation that will last for a year but has been developing and
studied for several years now. Let the landowncrs and the companies work this out as
they each know what they need and do care about the future of this community.

Thank you,
Harold Jacquot
Gillette, Wyoming

FILED

FEB 14 2007

fri A. Lorenzon, Biresi:}f&
Ezgimamema% Quality Council

85/12






